Appendix 15.

15. NERA continues the negotiations with SAGE

The board has formed a working group that continues the negotiations
with SAGE. The following issues needs special attention in the
negotiation: (a) the language issue, (b) the Nordic profile issue, and (c)
the funding structure, including the relationships between the journal
and NERA. The negotiation group that will represent NERA Board in the
further negotiation process with SAGE consists of Gestur Gudmundsson,
Gestur Gudmundsson, John Benedicto Krejsler and Maike Luimes.



